
Clift Surgery PPG 

Meeting 

Monday 15 March at 1pm 

Attendance: CB, KO, SH, JW, JK, AK, JC , MD,  

Apologies: NF, AS 

Minutes: Approved 

1. Covid update – CB. No news. Vaccinations going well. No news about vaccinations 

going to general practice yet. No volunteer help needed at the moment at HCH. Matt 

Hancock sent letter of congratulations to Hampshire Court Hotel as one of the best 

performing vaccination centres. All working smoothly and with a really positive 

attitude and good humour.  

2. Moving forward. Resumption of walks maybe in late June.  Diet classes continuing 

on Zoom. Face to face meetings miss the food tasting but Zoom works well 

otherwise. Frailty classes on back burner. Carers Week is needs planning, as a large 

number of carers have been identified during the past year. Large numbers of 

volunteers are available and will be notified when we require help. JK suggested 

naming them “supporters”.  

3. Website – SH and JW. JW has built a new community web site called Bramley Village 

Hub https://bramleyvillagehub.com/. This site will be home to the PPG and other 

local organisations to centralise local information. JW demonstrated how the web 

site will work. The PPG website link need to the changed by Billie as soon as possible. 

We need to make sure the language is accessible. 

4. Community Co Ordinator and Mental Health. SH is liaising with the relevant people 

and will make sure that information and resources are uploaded and shared as they 

become available. The information will be uploaded onto the new web site as soon 

as possible.  

5. Bramley Volunteer Drivers. They have offered to collect prescriptions, if required.  

6. AOB:  

• New web site is being planned for the PCN.  

• MD will send HCC mental health handout for the new web site. 

• Logo competition. Keith showed the entries. Votes to Keith by next Monday.  

Date of next meeting: 12th April 2021 

 

 


